O,
Zﬁlugh s Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

ENC RES.

l8th September, 1919,

Dear Sir,
I duly received your letter of the &th instant,
g,  respecting the equipment of the S.S. YELLWIRONY, and with
regard thereto, I have to request that you will state
which of the anchors given on the Duplicate Certificate
were supplied to this vessel, and also the particulars of
the proof or statutory tests of the same.

I return herewith the Certificate with the
invoice, but shall be glad if you will again forward them
to me with your reply.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours feithfwlly,

¥ Secretary.
G.W. Jorgenson, Esqg.,

© 2020

oo O] SR €T ISTET
Foundation




